
 

 
 

 
 
Report to the Schools Forum 
Meeting to be held on Wednesday 16 October 2024.  
 
Item 3 
 
 
 
Forum Membership  
 
Contact for further information:  
Schools Forum Clerk  
schoolsforum@lancashire.gov.uk 
 
 
 
Brief Summary 
 
This report summarises the changes to the Forum membership since the last 
meeting.  
 
Recommendation 
 
The Forum is asked to: 

a) Note the report. 
b) Welcome Steven Broomhead, Alex Cullingford, John Davey, Carl Roscoe, 

Mary Lyle and George Krawiec to their first Schools Forum meeting. 
 

 
Background  
This report provides information on Forum membership issues that have arisen since 
the last Forum meeting. Details are provided below. 
 
Annual Membership Review 
As part of the annual membership review process, several members left the Forum at 
the end of the 2024/25 academic year, with the thanks of their colleagues, and several 
new appointments have been made from September 2024. 
 
The Forum will wish to welcome the following new members to their first meeting: 
 
Primary School Governors 

• Steven Broomhead, St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
 
Academy Primary School Governors 

• John Davey, All Saints CE Primary School 
 
Primary School Headteacher 

• Carl Roscoe, St Thomas the Martyr CE Primary School 
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Academy Primary School Headteacher 

• Mary Lyle, Holy Trinity RC Primary School 
 
Catholic - Diocesan/Church Authorities 

• George Krawiec 
 
The Forum will also wish to welcome Alex Cullingford, temporary Schools Forum Clerk 
from January 2025.   
 
We currently have the following vacancies which we are seeking representative for; 

 
• Academy Primary School Governor 
• Academy Primary School Headteacher 
• Academy Secondary School Governor 
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